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Top DEP Stories 
 
Times News: DEP issues air quality warning 
https://www.tnonline.com/dep-issues-air-quality-warning 
 
Erie Times: Judge to decide on Erie Coke’s future 
https://www.goerie.com/news/20190718/judge-to-decide-on-erie-cokes-future 
 
WICU-TV: Erie Coke Hearing Concludes; Judge Will Not Make Immediate Ruling 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/40807922/dep-erie-cokes-operating-permit-pulled-because-
there-was-no-end-in-sight 
  
WJET-TV: Erie Coke awaits decision after six days of proceedings 
https://www.yourerie.com/news/local-news/erie-coke-awaits-decision-after-six-days-of-proceedings/ 
 
ABC27: Chemical concerns prompt Navy to test water in Hampden Township 
https://www.abc27.com/news/local/carlisle-west-shore/chemical-concerns-prompt-navy-to-test-water-
in-hampden-township/ 
  
WGAL: Well water near Naval Support Activity base will be tested for toxic chemicals 
https://www.wgal.com/article/well-water-near-naval-support-activity-base-will-be-tested-for-toxic-
chemicals/28439513 
  
Pennlive: Navy asks to test wells of Hampden Township homeowners near base 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2019/07/navy-asks-to-test-wells-of-hampden-twp-homeowners-near-
base-report.html 
  
Carlisle Sentinel: Navy to host meeting about well testing in Hampden over national concerns of 
chemicals 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/communities/mechanicsburg/navy-to-host-meeting-about-well-
testing-in-hampden-over/article_badafacf-c66e-5680-8ad3-0f55adbe0d90.html 
 
Mentions 
 
Butler Eagle: Middlesex residents again state concerns over runoff 
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20190719/NEWS01/707199906/-1/news01 
 
DuBois Courier-Express: St. Marys city council addresses park project, golf authority projects 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/st-marys-city-council-addresses-park-project-golf-authority-
conflicts/article_3a2120a4-4cbb-56f2-a686-b912e6780d50.html 
 
Restore Pennsylvania 
 
Meadville Tribune: Gov. Wolf: Drilling tax plan would help close state’s digital divide 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/gov-wolf-drilling-tax-plan-would-help-close-state-
s/article_b1117f81-5cd4-5bcc-9776-95dd4e8960e0.html 
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Towanda Daily Review: Gov. Wolf cites broadband gaps in push for Restore PA plan despite continued 
opposition to severance tax  
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/gov-wolf-cites-broadband-gaps-in-push-for-restore-
pa/article_c4025b5b-d339-55a3-a70c-48b5ef60d3b5.html 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Wolf: Drilling tax would help close state’s digital divide 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/wolf-drilling-tax-would-help-close-state-s-digital-
divide/article_064e743e-5a2f-5e89-b57d-c48e6db10eb6.html 
 
Air 
 
Morning Call: EPA raises concern about elevated cancer risk for people living around B. Braun plant near 
Allentown 
https://www.mcall.com/health/mc-hea-cancer-risk-lehigh-20190718-sj2he3ten5cfxc6gwg54zxb3ne-
story.html 
 
Morning Call: Largest sources of ethylene oxide pollution 
https://www.mcall.com/health/mc-hea-ethylene-oxide-list-20190718-jz4xbuovwzdgvo2egdc4d4g57y-
story.html 
 
Morning Call: MAP: Cancer risk from environmental toxins in every Pennsylvania neighborhood 
https://www.mcall.com/health/mc-hea-pa-environmental-toxin-cancer-risk-map-20190718-
zwwhdtyz4vaqpa7efdiou2uyxi-story.html 
 
WHYY: Extreme weather causes fumes to escape fire-stricken PES refinery 
https://whyy.org/articles/extreme-weather-causes-fumes-to-escape-fire-stricken-pes-refinery/ 
 
Climate Change 
 
Tribune Review: Science group predicts hotter weather for Pennsylvania, elsewhere in decades to come 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/science-group-predicts-hotter-weather-for-pennsylvania-elsewhere-
in-decades-to-come/ 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Observer-Reporter: PA American Water hosts water camp at Mingo Creek Park 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/pa-american-water-hosts-water-camp-at-mingo-creek-
park/article_e8addec4-a7f6-11e9-80cb-b3ac558cd27d.html 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: For 300 years, Philly’s ‘founding fish’ has been missing from the Brandywine. Meet 
the folks trying to bring it back | Mike Newall 
https://www.inquirer.com/opinion/brandywine-shad-2020-fish-river-conservancy-group-20190718.html 
 
Erie Times: Erie City Council debates smoking, alcohol bans in parks 
https://www.goerie.com/news/20190718/erie-city-council-debates-smoking-alcohol-bans-in-parks 
 
Westfield Free Press-Courier: People petition Elkland to stop spraying 

https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/gov-wolf-cites-broadband-gaps-in-push-for-restore-pa/article_c4025b5b-d339-55a3-a70c-48b5ef60d3b5.html
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/gov-wolf-cites-broadband-gaps-in-push-for-restore-pa/article_c4025b5b-d339-55a3-a70c-48b5ef60d3b5.html
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/wolf-drilling-tax-would-help-close-state-s-digital-divide/article_064e743e-5a2f-5e89-b57d-c48e6db10eb6.html
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/wolf-drilling-tax-would-help-close-state-s-digital-divide/article_064e743e-5a2f-5e89-b57d-c48e6db10eb6.html
https://www.mcall.com/health/mc-hea-cancer-risk-lehigh-20190718-sj2he3ten5cfxc6gwg54zxb3ne-story.html
https://www.mcall.com/health/mc-hea-cancer-risk-lehigh-20190718-sj2he3ten5cfxc6gwg54zxb3ne-story.html
https://www.mcall.com/health/mc-hea-ethylene-oxide-list-20190718-jz4xbuovwzdgvo2egdc4d4g57y-story.html
https://www.mcall.com/health/mc-hea-ethylene-oxide-list-20190718-jz4xbuovwzdgvo2egdc4d4g57y-story.html
https://www.mcall.com/health/mc-hea-pa-environmental-toxin-cancer-risk-map-20190718-zwwhdtyz4vaqpa7efdiou2uyxi-story.html
https://www.mcall.com/health/mc-hea-pa-environmental-toxin-cancer-risk-map-20190718-zwwhdtyz4vaqpa7efdiou2uyxi-story.html
https://whyy.org/articles/extreme-weather-causes-fumes-to-escape-fire-stricken-pes-refinery/
https://triblive.com/local/regional/science-group-predicts-hotter-weather-for-pennsylvania-elsewhere-in-decades-to-come/
https://triblive.com/local/regional/science-group-predicts-hotter-weather-for-pennsylvania-elsewhere-in-decades-to-come/
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/pa-american-water-hosts-water-camp-at-mingo-creek-park/article_e8addec4-a7f6-11e9-80cb-b3ac558cd27d.html
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/pa-american-water-hosts-water-camp-at-mingo-creek-park/article_e8addec4-a7f6-11e9-80cb-b3ac558cd27d.html
https://www.inquirer.com/opinion/brandywine-shad-2020-fish-river-conservancy-group-20190718.html
https://www.goerie.com/news/20190718/erie-city-council-debates-smoking-alcohol-bans-in-parks


http://www.tiogapublishing.com/free_press_courier/news/people-petition-elkland-to-stop-
spraying/article_76e5028c-860e-5758-8690-3d5951e0e354.html 
 
Centre Daily Times: Learn about Scotia Barrens’ unique natural habitat and the work to protect it 
https://www.centredaily.com/living/liv-columns-blogs/article232815037.html 
 
Gant News: Ag Progress Days tours showcase a variety of Penn State agricultural research 
https://gantdaily.com/2019/07/13/ag-progress-days-tours-showcase-a-variety-of-penn-state-
agricultural-research/ 
 
WESA.fm: Trump Delivers On Promise To Help Presque Isle's Beaches, But Other Environmental Threats 
Remain 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/trump-delivers-promise-help-presque-isles-beaches-other-environmental-
threats-remain#stream/0 
 
Energy 
 
Times News: Balloon test postponed 
https://www.tnonline.com/balloon-test-postponed 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
WTAE: Man killed in car explosion; police say vehicle had natural gas conversion kit 
https://www.wtae.com/article/car-explosion-natural-gas-conversion-kit-jefferson-township-fayette-
county/28435449 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Pipeline foes choke region’s economy (Op-Ed) 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/071619/page/6/story/pipeline-foes-choke-regions-
economy 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Natural gas fees making “impact” on multiple fronts 
http://www.sungazette.com/opinion/editorials/2019/07/natural-gas-fees-making-impact-on-multiple-
fronts/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Range Resources makes 2 deals worth more than $600M 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/07/19/range-resources-makes-2-deals-worth-
more-than-600.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Editorial: A new era for EQT holds promise 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/07/19/editorial-a-new-era-for-eqt-holds-
promise.html 
 
Radiation Protection 
 
York Dispatch: Official: TMI decommissioning could take decades 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/2019/07/18/official-tmi-decommissioning-could-take-
decades/1755707001/ 
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Vector Management 
 
Waynesboro Record Herald: Samples test positive for West Nile 
https://www.therecordherald.com/news/20190718/samples-test-positive-for-west-nile 
  
Pennlive: Parasitic deer flies are more widespread than we thought 
https://www.pennlive.com/life/2019/07/parasitic-deer-flies-more-widespread-than-we-thought.html 
 
Waste 
 
Standard Speaker: HCA reduces trash fees for its customers 
https://www.standardspeaker.com/news/hca-reduces-trash-fees-for-its-customers-1.2509953 
 
Post-Gazette: Pedal power: Bikes left on buses should go to needy kids 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/editorials/2019/07/18/Bikes-buses-needy-kids-
Pittsburgh/stories/201907170037 
 
Centre Daily Times: Why can’t you recycle straws? That and more FAQs for Centre County recycling 
https://www.centredaily.com/living/liv-columns-blogs/article232815012.html 
 
Water 
 
Erie Times: Corry among communities awarded infrastructure loans 
https://www.goerie.com/news/20190718/corry-among-communities-awarded-infrastructure-loans 
 
Pennlive: Water bills could go up to pay for $315M in stormwater projects, Capital Region Water offers 
customers chance to comment 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2019/07/water-bills-could-go-up-to-pay-for-315m-in-stormwater-
projects-capital-region-water-offers-customers-chance-to-comment.html 
  
Pennlive: Work to begin next week on $2.2 million water line upgrade in Derry Twp. 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2019/07/work-to-begin-next-week-on-22-million-water-line-upgrade-
in-derry-twp.html 
 
Pennlive: Flood in 1977 was third to devastate Johnstown 
https://www.pennlive.com/life/2019/07/flood-in-1977-was-third-to-devastate-johnstown.html 
  
Reading Eagle: Amity Township declares disaster emergency in wake of July 11 storm 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/amity-declares-disaster-emergency-in-wake-of-july-11-
storm 
  
Reading Eagle: Berks County pummeled by another deluge 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/flash-flood-warning-issued-for-berks-county/1 
  
Reading Eagle: Flooding closes roadways in Montgomery County 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/flooding-closes-roadways-in-montgomery-county 
 
Sayre Morning Times: Athens Township hosts hearing for new floodplain map  
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http://www.morning-times.com/news/article_0d18989a-14db-51c9-9eae-b52cc7304e86.html 
 
Potter Leader-Enterprise: Roulette township receives money toward sewer plant 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/potter_leader_enterprise/petition-given-to-roulette-supervisors-to-
lower-speed-limits/article_6c6c346f-77d2-5de9-8315-62b2dfa0da2d.html 
 
Westfield Free Press-Courier: Osceola continues to address flooding 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/free_press_courier/news/osceola-continues-to-address-
flooding/article_4cd0234d-4bf8-52dc-b8dd-c744c200ebd5.html 
 
Lock Haven Express: Woodward supers to address roads, drainage 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2019/07/woodward-supers-to-address-roads-drainage/ 
 
Lock Haven Express: Woodward Twp. to map out sewer lines 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2019/07/woodward-twp-to-map-out-sewer-lines/ 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Update: Water boil advisory lifted in Selinsgrove 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/update-water-boil-advisory-lifted-in-selinsgrove/article_baee6f1e-
a8c1-11e9-be37-1ff4acd35c6b.html 
 
Shamokin News-Item: Coal Township resident sues after tripping over water valve cap 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/coal-township-resident-sues-after-tripping-over-water-valve-
cap/article_3cfe66d7-0ccb-5e3a-acf9-b13d66bbdd33.htm 
 
Allegheny Front: Learn how to become a watershed steward 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/learn-how-to-become-watershed-steward/ 
 
KDKA: Governor Wolf Announces $136 Million Investment in Water Infrastructure 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2019/07/18/governor-wolf-announces-136-million-investment-in-
water-infrastructure-for-17-counties/ 
  
Miscellaneous 
 
Butler Eagle: Summer heat wave looms 
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20190719/NEWS01/707199892/-1/news01 
  
Erie Times: Erie City Council debates smoking, alcohol bans in parks 
https://www.goerie.com/news/20190718/erie-city-council-debates-smoking-alcohol-bans-in-parks 
  
WJET-TV: Study Session discusses smoking and drinking in our community 
https://www.yourerie.com/news/local-news/study-session-discusses-smoking-and-drinking-in-our-
community 
 
Pennlive: Heat-beating, summer lawn tips, and wilted vines 
https://www.pennlive.com/gardening/2019/07/heat-beating-summer-lawn-tips-and-wilted-vines-this-
weekend-in-the-garden.html 
  
Huntingdon Daily News: Walker Twp. Supervisors move forward with land swap 
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https://www.yourerie.com/news/local-news/study-session-discusses-smoking-and-drinking-in-our-community/
https://www.yourerie.com/news/local-news/study-session-discusses-smoking-and-drinking-in-our-community/
https://www.pennlive.com/gardening/2019/07/heat-beating-summer-lawn-tips-and-wilted-vines-this-weekend-in-the-garden.html
https://www.pennlive.com/gardening/2019/07/heat-beating-summer-lawn-tips-and-wilted-vines-this-weekend-in-the-garden.html


https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/walker-twp-supervisors-move-forward-with-land-
swap/article_83f3af21-9a76-55f5-9727-202805635819.html 
  
WITF: Soaring temperatures make crops wilt and farmers wither 
https://www.witf.org/news/2019/07/soaring-temperatures-make-crops-wilt-and-farmers-wither.php 
  
ABC27: EPA defends pesticide linked to brain damage in children 
https://www.abc27.com/news/top-stories/epa-defends-pesticide-linked-to-brain-damage-in-children/ 
  
WTAJ: Electric Cars could be the norm by 2040 
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/centralpalive/electric-cars-could-be-the-norm/ 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Summers are hotter, but heat-related deaths have dropped. Philadelphia has a lot 
do with that. 
https://www.inquirer.com/news/heat-wave-deaths-philadelphia-hot-nights-record-20190718.html 
 
PaPost: Soaring temperatures make local crops wilt and farmers wither 
https://papost.org/2019/07/18/soaring-temperatures-make-local-crops-wilt-and-farmers-wither/ 
 
WESA.fm: Heat Wave To Hit Western Pennsylvania Heading Into The Weekend 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/heat-wave-hit-western-pennsylvania-heading-weekend#stream/0 
 
KDKA: Pittsburgh Weather: Weekend To Feature Hottest Temperatures Of The Year 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2019/07/19/pittsburgh-weather-hottest-temperatures-of-the-year/ 
 
KDKA: Pittsburgh Public Safety Issues Warnings For Upcoming High Temperatures 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2019/07/18/pgh-safety-warnings-for-heat/ 
 
KDKA: Alligator Captured In Giant Eagle Parking Lot 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2019/07/19/alligator-captured-giant-eagle-parking-lot-shaler-township/ 
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